
 

 

 

 

 

21tt October, 2023 

 

To whomsoever it may concern 

 

 

This is to certify that Mr. Prajwal Shetty was working as an “Intern” in the “Finance & 

Accounts Department” from 15th September, 2023 to 20th October, 2023. 

 

We thank him for his contribution and wish him all the very best in his future endeavors. 

    

For  

Cloudnine 

(A unit of Kids Clinic India Ltd.) 

 

Sofia Joseph 

Head - HR  
 


